
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clonskeagh Parish   

Newsletter 
Let us remember those who are 

sick and housebound in our Parish 

today! 
 

Clonskeagh Parish Mass Times are as follows:  
•10am Monday to Friday (11am on Bank Holidays) will be celebrated in St. Joseph’s 

 (Except Funerals & Holy Days) 
•10.30am Sunday  
************************************************************************************* 

Parish Office  
Parish Office Mon, Wed & Fri - 9.30am – 11am 

Parish Office Email: clonskeaghparish@gmail.com 
Sacristy/Parish Office Telephone: 01 2837948   Website: www.clonskeaghparish.ie 

 

 

RCN 20016166 

Mass Intentions For This Week 
 

Sunday – 

Deceased Members of the Keane Family (A)  

Fr Noel Whelan (RD) 

Angela Phelan (A)  
                  
Monday – Liam Convery (RD)       

Tuesday – Gail Byrne (RD)        

Wednesday – John Bruton (RD) 

Thursday – Joe McNicholas (RD)    

Friday – Mass        

 
 

 “May all our faithfully departed rest in peace. Amen.” 

 
 
 

 
 

 

The ANNUAL COLLECTION for ACCORD 

Dublin, the Diocesan Agency for Marriage 

and the Family,  

will be made at all Masses on the 

weekend of 17 & 18 February 2024. 

 
ACCORD Dublin throughout the Diocese 

offers: 
 

 Marriage Preparation courses – 
online, small groups. 

 Counselling for couples and 
individuals experiencing 
difficulties in their relationships, 
currently online or by phone. 

 A Relationship and Sexuality 
Programme for schools. 

 
ACCORD Dublin needs your support this 

year more than ever.  

Please give generously on 17 & 18 

February 2024 

 

 
************************************** 

“Be strong and take heart, all you who hope 
in the Lord”                                    Psalm 1:24  
 

 

The Season of Lent 
‘Lent is a season of Fasting, Prayer, and Alms Giving in preparation for the joy of Easter’ 

 

 

Climate Crisis -Water Justice                                                                                                                     

This year’s Lenten Campaign for Trócaire will focus on Malita and her village from Mandiwasa in Malawi. 

The effects of the climate crisis is felt the greatest in the global south, even though these countries have 

done the least to cause this situation. Salome Mumba, who grew up in Malawi, has seen the effects on 

communities. She now works with Trócaire in the Malawi Office and has been engaged with their 

programme of education, community empowerment and working to an end of gender based violence. 

Salome will give two presentation in Dublin on Thursday 22nd February in the UCD Chaplaincy Centre 

(St. Stephens) at 7:00pm – 8:000pm and in the Church of the Most Precious Blood, Cabra West on Friday 

23rdFebruary at 7:00pm to 8:00pm. Both events are open to Parishes. For more information please contact 
jane.mellett@trocaire.org or pauljoseph.thornton@dublindiocese.ie 

 

Last Weekend Collections 
1st Collection (The support of Priests) €455 

 2nd Collection (Share) €277 

House to House (Incl. S/O) €350 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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